
General Education Council 

February 11, 2015, Roe R. Cross, MU 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT:  Joan Brewer, James Costello, Heidi Hamilton, Kathy Landwehr, Brian Hollenbeck, 
Steve Lovett, Jo Kord, Kate Dorian, Sheryl Lidzy, and Neal Luo 

 

ABSENT:  Lynette Sievert, and Ana Castro Munoz 

 

Approval of Minutes:  Approved minutes for January 28, 2015 where approved with one 
change.  Kathy Landwehr was not absent for this meeting. 

 

Modification of Curricular Changes:  Council approved MU210 Foundations of Music 
Education. 

 

Electronic version of Gen Ed catalog changes:  Massoth sent out the electronic version of the 
catalog pages.  All changes need to be sent to Lidzy by email. 

 

Other: Update “What Do You Want to Do Wednesdays”:  Image #2 was chosen by the students 
vote.  A short survey was given to students that participated.  Dorian will have the results of the 
survey at the February 25th Gen Ed meeting. 

Massoth will find out what the cost for the printing of the posters for all Gen Ed classrooms. 
Details of the cost will be provided at the February 25th meeting. 

Lidzy and Massoth will visit with marketing and determine if we can get the image sent 
electronically for use in course syllabus. Curriculum Change forms update:  Brewer discussed 
with the council that the Associate Deans are meeting to review different topics and one is the 
Curriculum change form and the process. Brewer will update the council when more information 
is available. 

 

Meeting adjourned:  3:30 PM 

  

 



 


